
July 14th, 2020 Scribe:   Paul Gaudet

ZOOM Meeting today at noon

Rotary Drive-In Movie Night

What’s Up !!

Rotary Drive-In Movie Night cont’d

Calling All Scribes !!

Nature Park Servicing

Have You Heard the News!?

1

2

ZOOM Meeting Minutes

A huge and sincere thank you to all of the 
committee chairs for their tireless efforts 
over the past month to make this weekend a 
possibility and a huge success.  Also thank 
you to everyone who was able to come out 
to volunteer.  Lastly also a thank you to our 
partners and fellow Rotarians in the 
Centennial Club as we continue to get to 
know and work with them.  

WE DID IT!!!  It felt great to be active, and in 
greeting our movie going public, they were 
also very grateful for our efforts.  This was 
positioned as a Community Service event, 
and the attendees loved it.

Mother Nature tried to stop us on Friday but 
she failed, and on Saturday night we had a 
couple of snags during the movie, but guests 



Meetings
Tuesday, July 28th ZOOM meeting at noon ... be sure to join in! 
   Guest Speaker:   Gail Urquhart, Executive Director, 
   Bethany Care Foundation
Tuesday, August 18th Annual Picnic in the Nature Park

Events/Happenings
May 14th - 16th, 2021 DisCon 2021 in Drumheller  —  Mark your calendar and plan on attending

Networking Meetings
Summer break Stay tuned for potential impromptu get-togethers

President’s Dinner
Saturday, September 19th @ MacKenzie Meadows Golf Club  —  contact George Kimura

Scribes needed!!
We have the job covered for
July, August and September!

We are looking for help from 
October through the balance

of the Rotary year.

Please help!!  
Contact Paul Gaudet to volunteer.

were patient and enjoyed themselves.  All in all I could not be 
prouder to be a Rotarian!  I don’t know the final numbers yet as 
the accountants at Holt Cahill and Co. need to do their final checks 
and balances but I will report as soon as I can.
 
On the CTV news, Russell Kane and I were interviewed on site.  
Also I found out from guests that along with Virgin Radio and 
X929, we were also advertised on CJAY92, Country 105 and Global 
TV and along with the Global online news article, Calgary Herald 
article and Joe McFarland’s interview on AM770, our Chinook and 
Centennial Rotary Clubs received some great public awareness 
this week for stepping up in these troubled times to be “People of 
Action”.

Here are a couple of photos of Devell and 
Brennen Pell of Norse Landscape, clearing 
our pathways for the season last week.  

The large rocks around the main gazebo 
have graffiti on them, pet owners are not 
picking up and taking away poop, the park 
needs more TLC ... more pet signs, fishing 
notices, asphalt surface treatment in main 
gazebo and more.  Norse have done a 
super job for us in what used to take 6 to 8 
members to do.  Only one member had 
stepped up this year, Tom Sorenson, 
prepared to do some trimming.

It will be perfect for the Park Picnic on 
August 18th.

Rob Wolfson

Jim Thompson


